

JACKSONVILLE TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY

Edward E. Burr Chairman

Steve Diebenow

Donna L. Harper

Secretary

Scott L. McCaleb

Greg EvansBoard Member

Ava L. Parker Board Member

Isaiah Rumlin Board Member

Nathaniel P. Ford Sr. CEO

September 18, 2013

Honorable Lori Boyer Chairman, Task Force on Consolidated Government City Council, City of Jacksonville 117 West Duval Street Jacksonville, FL 32202

RE: JTA's Presentation to the Task Force on Consolidation

Dear Councilwoman Boyer:

Thank you for your warm welcome and allowing me to share the Jacksonville Transportation Authority's history, vision and collaboration with the City of Jacksonville. It was a pleasure to come before the Task Force on Consolidation (Task Force) and hear the views and opinions presented by members.

The JTA staff and I will continue to move forward in our shared mission to improve Northeast Florida's economy, environment and quality of life by providing safe, reliable and efficient multimodal transportation services and facilities.

If any member of the Task Force has a question, please do not hesitate to contact me at 904-632-5500 or nford@jtafla.com.

Sincerely,

Nathaniel P. Ford Sr. Chief Executive Officer

c: Task Force on Consolidated Government Members

P.O. Drawer "0" 100 N. Myrtle Ave. Jacksonville, FL 32203 Tel: 904.630.3181

Fax: 904.630.3166

www.jtafla.com